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TOWN OF SEYMOUR 
Town Hall 
I First Street 

Seymour, Connecticut 06483 

Seymour Conservation Commission/Aquifer Protection Agency 

Thursday, December 6, 2012 

Regular Meeting Minutes 

Commission Members Present: Peter Jezierny, Chairman, John Hatfield, Steve Kulas, Al Cocchia 

Commission Members Absent: Robert Enquist, Jr. 

Others Present: 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman at 6:30 P.M. 

Pledge of Allegiance was recited 

Motion to accept the minutes of the September 07, 2012 meeting by Mr. Kulas; Second by Mr. 

Cocchia. Motion Passed with all in Favor. 

Discussion occurred in regards to the fence across the dam at Great Hill Reservoir. At the time the dam 

was being constructed kids were swimming at the dam causing damage to the fence. A request was sent 

to the fire department for grant money to have the dive team investigate on property to salvage any of 

the remains of the fence. The Investigation has been approved by the Fire Chiefs and the Dive Team will 

determine how deep the Dam is and what kind of repairs need to be done to it. The Hurricane and the 

October storms have affected progress due to damage at the Walsh Fencing company. 

The forest conditions at the Great Hill Reservoir property after the storm was discussed as there are a 

lot of materials that should be removed in order to prevent brush fires. 

The calendar of meetings for 2013 was discussed with no objections. 

A motion was made to request for the 2013-2014 FY Budget of $4,125 by Mr. Cocchia, Sec., Mr. Kulas. 

Motion passed with all in Favor. 

Steve will be the Representative at the Town Conservation & Development Meetings. 

Motion to adjourn the meeting was presented by Mr. Hatfield; Second by Mr. Cocchia at 7:30. 

The next meeting will take place on Thursday, January 3, 2012. 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

Jay Hatfield 

Recording Secretary 


